
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  

Sent: Friday, 30 September 2016 5:56 PM 
To: Michael Pegg 

Cc: AMOD 
Subject: RE: AM2014/196 & 197 Extension of time 

 
Dear Mr Pegg,  
 
The Commission has determined to grant Jobs Australia’s request for an extension of time to file its 
submissions by 5.00pm Tuesday 4 October 2016.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Katrine Huynh  
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
katrine.huynh@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
Please be aware my telephone number has changed. My new phone number is (02) 9308 1812. Please 
update your records accordingly. 
 
From: Michael Pegg [mailto:MPegg@ja.com.au]  

Sent: Friday, 30 September 2016 4:05 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Subject: AM2014/196 & 197 Extension of time 

 
Dear Associate 
  

Jobs Australia requests a short extension of time until close of business on Monday 3 October 2016, 
to file final submissions due today in relation to the NDIS related matters affecting the Social, 
Community, Home Care and Disability Services Industry Award 2010. 
  
It is a public holiday today in Melbourne where Jobs Australia is based.  We note it is a public holiday 

in Sydney on 3 October and trust this will minimise any inconvenience caused by an extension of 
time. 

  
regards 

  

Michael Pegg 
Industrial Relations Manager 

Jobs Australia Ltd 
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